
 

PERSONAL SERVICE PROVIDER GUIDANCE 
(including barbers, cosmetologists, body artists, nail technicians, massage therapists, etc.)  

 
 

Utah Leads Together 
For more information, visit: ​coronavirus.utah.gov/utahs-health-guidance-system/ 

 

As the community moves through phased risk guidance, we encourage you to continue to implement 
protective measures to slow the spread of COVID-19 in our community. We understand that each facility is 
unique and operates under different circumstances. The guidance does not address every situation. 
Adaptation may be needed for your setting. Please work with your employees and patrons to implement 
the following: 
 
 

PHYSICAL DISTANCING 
 

● When services are not being directly provided, 6 feet of physical distance must be maintained, this 
includes in waiting areas and between clients at all times 
 

CLEANING & HYGIENE 
 

● Clean and sanitize all equipment and supplies between each patron 
○ Allow extra time between appointments to sanitize all surfaces between services 
○ Discourage shared use of supplies and other common tools 

● Service provider should wash hands frequently, before and after patrons 
 

SERVICE PROVIDER & PATRON PROTECTION 
 

● Adhere to the Individual Guidance and General Business Guidance 
● Both service providers and clients wear face coverings 

○ Exception given for clients when mask interferes with service  
● Symptom checking (checklist or verbal), including temperature checks when feasible, of all staff at 

the beginning of each shift, with a log that that can be made available for inspection by health 
department 

● Exclude anyone who is sick from working 
● Prohibit employees who have been instructed to isolate or quarantine from working until given 

health department clearance 
● Screen clients with questionnaire asking about symptoms, travel, and any sicknesses at home 
● Service provider maintains log of appointments with customer contact information to assist with 

contact tracing efforts 
● Encourage contactless payment; clean financial transaction equipment in between each charge 

 

 

 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this COVID-19 pandemic. 

 Feel free to contact the Davis County Health Department with any questions at 801-525-5128. 

 Updated 6.12.2020                                                                                                                              Effective 5.16.2020 

https://coronavirus.utah.gov/utahs-health-guidance-system/

